
Updated Subject Access Requests (SARs) guidance from the BMA

The BMA has issued guidance Focus on&rsquo; guidance on Subject Access Requests (SARs) for insurance purposes.

The guidance has been updated following the Information Commissioner&rsquo;s Office input and includes how to respond to SARs from third parties

for non-insurance purposes.

 


